

354 Baker Street Suite 2

Mrs. Jean McCleary - Superintendent Rimersburg, PA 16248-9211

Phone: 814-473-6311 x 5 Fax: 814-473-8201

<u>Revised: 2/8/17</u> <u>Timeline</u>	
May 4, 2016	The Board of Directors approved a District Feasibility Study to be completed.
May 5, 2016	HHSDR agreed to complete a District Feasibility Study not to exceed \$3,000.00
May 19, 2016	Administrative Team met for an initial meeting with Hayden Greer from HHSDR The Administrative Team (AT) included the following members: Mrs. McCleary, Mr. Minick, Mr. Schlosser, Mr. Stevens, Mr. Mark Brown, Mrs. Kristen Smith
May 24, 2016	A list of identified needs was created as per the recommendation from HHSDR. All AT members were asked to identify their needs in the shared document. The list was categorized according to each district building.
June 21, 2016	Walk Through of HS building with HHSDR engineers and architects, Mr. Schlosser, Mrs. McCleary and Mr. Brown
July 11, 2016	Walk Through of Rimersburg Elem, Headstart building and Sligo Elem. with HHSDR engineers, architects, Mr. Minick, Mrs. McCleary and Mr. Brown
August 2, 2016	Board Work Session-discuss the status of the feasibility study with the board of directors
October 5, 2016	Admin. Meeting with HHSDR regarding their findings and summary for the Board of Directors
November 14, 2016	Admin. Meeting with HHSDR finalizing the summary for the Board of Directors
November 15, 2016	HHSDR presented a summary from the Feasibility Study for the Board of Directors at the November Board Work Session. Mr. Hayden Greer was the presenter.
December 14, 2016	Buildings and Grounds Committee Members and Admin. Team met to discuss priorities and concerns for the district.
January 17, 2017	Board President, Mr. Guntrum reported to the board of directors a summary of B/G meeting held on December 14, 2016. The school board decided to hold a Community Forum for the public to discuss aspects from the feasibility study and to gain input and feedback from the public. The date for the meeting was scheduled for March 13, 2017.
February 8, 2017	The Buildings and Grounds sub-committee meeting is scheduled for the HS Library at 6:00 pm. (Revised: The location of the meeting is scheduled at Sligo Elementary School)
March 13, 2017	Community Forum Meeting at 7:00 pm in the HS Cafeteria
January 17, 2017  February 8, 2017	priorities and concerns for the district.  Board President, Mr. Guntrum reported to the board of directors a summary of B/G meeting held on December 14, 2016. The school board decided to hold a Community Forum for the public to discuss aspects from the feasibility study and to gain input and feedback from the public. The date for the meeting was scheduled for March 13, 2017.  The Buildings and Grounds sub-committee meeting is scheduled for the HS Library at 6:00 pm. (Revised: The location of the meeting is scheduled at Sligo Elementary School)

Revised: 2/8/17